
August 1, 2024 
 
Brother Knights, 
 
This month’s meeting will be Monday, August 12, starting with a light supper at 6:00pm in Mar-
garet Mary Hall at Sacred Heart Church. 
 
We will be holding a short initiation ceremony at 6:30pm for a couple men that would like to join.  
If you know of any good candidates to join the Knights, please invite them to join us at 6:00pm 
and stay for the initiation to learn more about the Knights.  Families are welcome as well.  Our 
regular monthly meeting will be at 7:00pm. 
 
Thank you to all those bringing goodies to share, the grill, and the rest of the meal at the July 
meeting.  We had a good turnout, on a beautiful evening.  Thanks! 
 
Thanks to Chris Rodgers, Greg Kaiser, Andy Peterson and Jim Morrissey for handily defeating the 
Waterama Brass in the Axe Throwing contest at Waterama. 
 
With the increase in postage, we spend quite a bit sending our newsletters.  If you would like to 
have it emailed instead, it would save us a bunch.  Give me a call at 320-808-1878 if you would 
like to change yours. 
 
Ted Friedrich, longtime member of our council, passed away.  Ted’s funeral will be August 8, at 
Sacred Heart in Glenwood.  Visitation will be one hour before the 11:00am funeral with the 
Knights praying the Rosary at 10:30am.  Ted loved leading the Rosary, let’s all try to get together 
to honor Ted’s memory and support his family. 
 
It is time to plan our annual Pork Chop Supper, which is schedule for Tuesday, September 17.  We 
will be looking for help again with all the duties necessary to pull off a great evening.  We always 
get great participation from our members and their spouse.  And thank you in advance for that.  
Start thinking now about how you would like to help this year.  We have advertising needs, flyers 
to post, ordering food and supplies, food prep the day before (September 16), cooking vegetables, 
grilling chops, serving food, waiting tables and clean-up after the meal. 
 
Coming Events: 
 Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary – August 15 
 Labor Day – September 2 
 Pork Chop Supper prep – September 16 
 Pork Chop Supper – September 17 
 
Happy Birthday to our August birthdays:  Bruce Paumen (10), Randy Crumb (11), Paul Free-
man (12), David Pikop (21), Collin Gaffaney (23), Kenneth Hlinsky (26), Roland Callen (27) and 
Christopher Bryce (31). 
 
Prayer of the month:  Lord as we celebrate the Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary, help us 
to remember that, like the Blessed Mother, we will live body and soul in your Kingdom.  Help us 
to be ready by being pure and chaste like the Blessed Mother. 
 

       Alan Bryce Grand Knight 

                                            320-808-1878 
                  abryce@gctel.net 
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